
 

WELCOME BACK! 

We hope everyone had a fun and restful break! 

Our theme this month is Dinosaurs!  

We will be learning about the different types of dinosaurs and what they were like! 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please label everything !! 

(water bottles, blankets, extra 

clothes, show & tell, etc.) 

 Make sure your child has a 

water bottle every day. 

Please send your child in 

weather appropriate clothes.  

Check mail boxes, art files, & 

cubbies daily. 

Watch for daily info on the 

family/parent board! 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

CLOSED 1/20  

Martin Luther King Jr.‘s 

Birthday 

1/23 at 6pm  

Multi-Cultural Potluck 

Bring something yummy!!  


